Larbert High School

Carrongrange Avenue Stenhousemuir Larbert FK5 3BL T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551 E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid



3 September 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

Work Ready Board - Appeal to new S1 parents

I am writing to appeal for your help in preparing our Senior Phase pupils for what lies ahead of them when they leave school and, in particular, to become part of our Work Ready Board (WRB). Last year, our WRB helped us deliver over 300 1:1 mock interviews and we'd like to build on that success this year.

We are looking for new S1 parents to get involved, particularly for those parents who have a good experience of the world of work and know the sorts of things that employers are looking for. Your role would be to provide a 1:1 interview for a small number of pupils, over the course of the year, and we estimate the time commitment to be a couple of afternoons or mornings in total. We're also hoping to include our parents in 'World of Work' sessions – (details to follow, but it's about talking with small groups of pupils about your work and the skills involved). We would, absolutely, be flexible with the timings to fit in with your current commitments.

Our young people face a very competitive market when it comes to leaving school and we want to make sure they are as well prepared as they possibly can be. Please don't think, "I'm quite interested in doing this but don't think I have the skills" or "someone else will do it". The chances are that someone else won't do it and we will make sure everyone is fully supported in carrying out this process. We really do need your help with this.

If you feel that you would be able to help us, please use the link below to register your details and we will be in touch in due course.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/S1WRB

We appreciate your support.

Yours sincerely

Jon Reid Rector



